

李兆銓 Andy S.C. Lee

17 March 2011

Dear Colleagues, Students and Alumni of the Faculty of Science,

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to you on this auspicious 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the Faculty of Science.

For half a century, we have witnessed the conscientious efforts made by your Faculty to advance the University's vision and mission through excellent teaching, research and service. We are impressed by your wholehearted dedication and illustrious achievements, particularly in research and scholarly work. Your persistent efforts have paid off as evidenced by the successful elevation of the Faculty to a higher level at its different stages of development.

While the Golden Jubilee of the Faculty is a moment of joy and celebration, it is also a golden opportunity for reconnection and collaboration for further advancement of the Faculty. May I wish your Faculty all the best in the years to come!

Sincerely yours,

Andy S.C. Lee

Vice-President (Administration) and Secretary